US.Department Aviation Safety

of Transportation

Federal Aviation
Administration

March 4, 2020

Helicopter Technology Company

ATTN: Jack Rajcic

12902 S. Broadway

Los Angeles, CA 90061

Notification of Quality System Change Status

Dear Mr. Rajcic:

3960 Paramount Boulevard, Suite 100
Lakewood, California 90712

We have completed our review and evaluation of your Quality Control System changes
documented in your Quality Manual. Your submitted data meets Title 14 Code of Federal
Regulations (CFR), Part 21, Subpart K. The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)
approves the submitted data. The FAA reserves the right to require changes, additions, or
clarifications that may become necessary as a result of subsequent inspections and/or

evaluations.

This notification should remain on file as evidence of FAA review of your Quality Control

System document.

Document Name: Helicopter Technology Company Quality Assurance Manual

Document Number: HTCQ-100
Revision Number: N

Date: January 21, 2020

Sincerely,

Gte M. H—

Carlos N. Haro

Aviation Safety

Aviation Safety Inspector

Los Angeles/Van Nuys MIDO Section
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